
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
22nd July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
GCSE Results Day 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. This has been an extremely 
challenging year, especially for our students who were due to sit their GCSE examinations.  As 
you know, our Year 12 pupils will be awarded grades based on evidence of their performance 
against the specification in each subject. Results for GCSE pupils will be published on Thursday 
12th August 2021. We have put in place additional measures to allow for the distribution of 
results and any necessary guidance. 
 
On GCSE Results Day, results will be distributed at specific times and we would ask that pupils 
do not access the site outside of these designated times unless by appointment. Pupils can be 
accompanied by one parent if they wish.  Pupils will receive their results in the Assembly Hall 
at the following times 
 
 

Time Surname Location 

10:00am A-L Assembly Hall 

10:45am Mc-Z Assembly Hall 

 
A one-way system will be in place and it is important that all pupils follow the guidance of staff 
on the day.  Students should access the school via the sports hall entrance and leave through 
the front doors at reception. Please follow the PHA NI advice on the use of face coverings and 
social distancing when collecting results.  
 
Any pupil intending on returning to Edmund Rice College for their post 16 studies must confirm 
option choices in the Assembly Hall immediately after receiving results. If you have not yet 
chosen your subjects for post 16 and intend on coming back, please email 
info@edmundricecollege.co.uk FAO Mr O Hare with your choices. 
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Once you receive your results you may have important decisions to make. Edmund Rice 

College staff will be available during the course of the morning to provide advice and 

guidance. If you would like any external advice, the Careers Service is also here to guide and 

advise you. 

Contacting a Careers Adviser  

The Careers Service has a team of professionally qualified careers advisers who offer 

impartial careers information, advice and guidance. You can: 

 chat to an adviser via webchat: www.nidirect.gov.uk/services/chat-with-a-careers-
adviser 

 or telephone an adviser on 0300 200 7820 
 
I hope you enjoy the rest of your Summer. We are looking forward to seeing you and sharing 
in your success on the 12th August 2021.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
P Berne 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nidirect.gov.uk/services/chat-with-a-careers-adviser
http://www.nidirect.gov.uk/services/chat-with-a-careers-adviser

